CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

July 6, 2007

J. Arthur Blessen, P.E.
Claudio Vigil Architects
1809 Rio Grande Blvd. NW
Albuquerque, NM 87104

Re: Cibola High School Additions and Renovations
Engineer’s Stamp dated 7-2-07, (A13/D4)

Dear Mr. Blessen,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received on July 6, 2007,
the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit. Please attach a copy of
this letter and the approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by
Hydrology. Prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Engineer Certification per
the DPM checklist will be required.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3990

ely,

PO. Box 1293 Sin

Albuquerque 'E., CFM.
Senior Engineer

Hydrology Section

Development and Building Services

ce: file Al13/D4

New Mexico 87103

www.cabg.gov

Albuguerque - Making History 1706-2006





